

Good Shepherd Preschool

12800 W. 75th St. Shawnee, KS 66216 Phone (913) 631-0400 Fax (913) 631-3539

January 14, 2021

Dear Preschool Parents,

Thank you for your interest in enrolling your child at Good Shepherd School. Choosing a school for your child is one of the most important decisions parents make. As parents, your decision will profoundly influence your child for years to come. Sending your child to Good Shepherd ensures that he or she will be educated in a faith-filled environment with wonderful social and academic opportunities.

While we are proud of our school's accomplishments and awards, we truly pride ourselves on serving each student while they reach their maximum potential. We will carry this goal to our early childhood classes by promoting the development of the whole child in a safe and loving environment.

We welcome you to experience the spirit of Good Shepherd School. Continuous faith formation and positive family support make Good Shepherd an excellent place for your child to grow. If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to call.

We look forward to the exciting prospect of welcome your family to the Good Shepherd community.

Blessings,

Mrs. Ann McGuff Principal